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Mr. Callum Sinclair, Berge Bulk's Chief Financial Officer & Head of Corp

Services, visited First Maritime Place on May 25 to meet with the

management team of PTCi and hold discussions on current and planned

crewing and recruitment strategies, as well as branding and marketing

communications initiatives to attract more Filipino talent to sail onboard

Berge Bulk vessels. Joining him was Ms. Bong F. Regalado, Marine HR

Manager of Berge Bulk. 

Berge Bulk is one of the world's leading independent dry bulk owners.

The company owns and manages a fleet of 85 vessels equating to over

13 million DWT. Its fleet ranges from handy-size to cape-size to some of

the largest vessels ever built – serving the major miners, steel mills, and

charterers of the world. 

PTC and Berge Bulk began their partnership in 2020, with a shared

vision of moving mountains to move the world through safety,

efficiency, and reliability onboard. 

Moving mountains to move the world 
with Berge Bulk and PTC


